
 

Memo 
To: Millington Municipal School Board 

From: Rachel Hennings, Coordinated School Health Coordinator 

Date:          03/18/2019 

Re: Family Life Curriculum 

  

Millington Municipal Schools Office of Coordinated School Health recommends that we continue the 
use of the Michigan Model Curriculum for Family Life.  We have received no recommendations to 
change from this curriculum.  It has been implemented successfully in grades K-12, allowing for our 
district to remain in compliance with state mandated standards. 

 


